
Call for cash and in-kind sponsorship
for The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee
celebration in Osaka

World news story

The British Embassy Tokyo is looking for cash and in-kind sponsorship to
celebrate the Platinum Jubilee of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II in Osaka.

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is in 2022, and the British Consulate General in
Osaka will hold a Platinum Jubilee Party on Wednesday 12 October Any company
wishing to register an expression of interest to provide sponsorship should
make contact with the BCG as below by 17:00 JST on Friday 02 September 2022.

For cash sponsorship, send an email to public-enquiries.tokyo@fcdo.gov.uk.
Mention ‘Cash sponsorship: Osaka Platinum Jubilee Celebration’ in the
subject.

For in-kind sponsorship, send an email to public-enquiries.tokyo@fcdo.gov.uk.
Mention ‘In-kind sponsorship: Osaka Platinum Jubilee Celebration’ in the
subject.
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